
N. 200919d

Saturday 19.09.2020

Notice of Press Conference

On Tuesday 22 September 2020, at 11.30, in the John Paul II Hall of the Holy See Press Office, Via della
Conciliazione 54, a press conference will take place to present the Letter Samaritanus bonus on the care of
persons in the critical and terminal phases of life, redacted by the Congregation for the Doctrine of the Faith.

The panel will be composed of:

- His Eminence Cardinal Luis Francisco Ladaria Ferrer, S.J., prefect of the Congregation for the Doctrine of the
Faith;

- Archbishop Giacomo Morandi, secretary of the same Congregation;

- Professor Gabriella Gambino, under-secretary of the Dicastery for the Laity, Family and Life;

- Professor Adriano Pessina, member fo the Directorate of the Pontifical Academy for Life.

The press conference will be broadcast in live streaming on the Vatican News Youtube channel, at
https://www.youtube.com/c/VaticanNews
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